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PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT:  
 
Dear Parents, 
Thank you to the parents who attended last Thursday's assembly. These as-
semblies are held twice a term. You would have heard me speaking to the chil-
dren about their general playground behaviour. We have several children who 
currently think it is ok not to follow school rules and are losing play time, if this 
behaviour continues parents will be informed. Bullying was also raised and 
everyone needs to understand what constitutes bullying. Bullying comes in 
many forms and parents also need to support their child in understanding the 
different aspects. We also need to make children resilient so they have strate-
gies to deal with bullies.  
It has been brought to my attention that some girls are coming to school with 
makeup on, please leave this for the weekend, as it is not part of our school 
uniform. The clothing shop has now in stock size 8 shirts, so please if you 
needed these just reorder them. We also have full stock of the winter uniform 
for both boys and girls.  
A separate note will be sent home shortly giving the cost of student text books 
which have just arrived. Children who have scholarships will be given their 
books using the scholarship unless parents advise us otherwise. You may 
wish to make regular payments so the children can start using the books. 
The canteen seems to be working well, but please remember that orders 
MUST BE IN by WEDNESDAY afternoon, so that our helpers can do the shop-
ping. 
Congratulations to the SRC committee which comprises of Tori, Eli, Sammi, 
Bella, Riley, Megan, Sam, Maddy and Luke.  
Kate Murphy 
Principal of a lovely small school doing amazing things! 
 

ASSEMBLY AWARDS FOR WEEK 6 
Congratulations to all the students who received Assembly awards last week. 

   
K/1  

Zachery: For concentrated efforts to improve his reading and writing skills. 
Abbie: For an amazing effort in drawing and painting “ King Pig”. 
Brayden: For trying very hard in reading and moving up four levels already 
this year. 
Craig: For Striving hard to recall words on the  Butterfly chart. 
Isabel: For A consistently quiet and conscientious worker in all areas. 
Olivia:  For being a friendly helpful and hard working student. 

 1/2    
Dakota: For a positive transition. 
Jack: For doing his best in all activities. 
Paige: For Further progress in reading. 
Pacey: For effort and progress in reading.    

 
 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

       
MARCH 
16th March P & C Meeting  
 
 
 
APRIL 
4th: School Photos 
7th: Last day for the Term 1 
26th: School returns for 
Term 2 

IMPORTANT REQUEST 

Please DO NOT bring peanuts 
or use peanut butter at 

school. 

‘Like’ our Facebook page 

Greenwell Point Public School has a 

Facebook page where we post lots of 

reminders, good news stories and 

share snaps and snippets from our 

school days and events.  Don’t miss 

out on the updates and photos on 

your devices.  Like our page today! 

 

 

Get our School Stream App, it’s 

Greenwell Point Public School in the 

palm of your hand. Download from 

ITunes or Google Play. 

Please remember that our newsletter is 

able to be viewed on our school website:                    

www.greenwelpt-p.schools.nsw.edu.au   

http://www.greenwelpt-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/


2/3/4 
Ava: For always trying her best in all academic areas. 
Max: For having a kind and friendly manner at all times. 
Indee: For having a helpful and happy attitudes at all times. 
Michael: For working to his best ability at all times. 
Paige: For a wonderful “can do” attitude at all times. 

4/5/6 
Ethan: For a fantastic recount in writing time. 
Maddy: For her role model to the younger students. 
Cooper: For working hard in Literacy.  

 
 

 

 

 
          

 

BOOK CLUB: We are having scholastic book club again this year, please find attached a flyer regarding 
the new preferred payments for book club, if you have any questions please just see Mrs Hiscox in the office. 
Book Club is due back no later than the Friday the 17th March. 
 

HEAD LICE: Please check your child’s hair and treat if necessary, as a few students have reported that 

they have them, if we are vigilant and keep on top hopefully not to many students will be effected. A great tip 
is if your daughter has long hair please tie it back and remind students not to share hats. 

 
STEWART HOUSE: 2017 Donation Drive, find attached to this weeks newsletter is an envelope for Stew-
art House, all that is asked that you take home the envelope and fill in, insert a donation of at least $2.00 and 
seal it and return to school you could then be in the running to win a family holiday up to the value of $4,000. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CANTEEN: ALL ORDERS must be in by Wednesday afternoon, NO LATE ORDERS will be ac-
cepted.  
Thank you. 

……………………………………………………………………………………………… 

GREENWELL POINT PUBLIC SCHOOL—CANTEEN 

MEAL DEAL— FRIDAY 10/03/2017 

 

 

I give permission for ……………………………………………………………………  to receive a meal deal con-
sisting of a Pizza, fresh popped popcorn, popper and a piece of “fruit of the week” all for $5.00.  All students 
need to provide recess. Custard Cups & Ice Blocks (limited numbers) can be purchased for 50¢ each also.  

 

I would like a Ham & Pineapple Pizza     or a Ham & Cheese Pizza ( please tick which one you 
would prefer)  

 

…………………………………………….                                ……………………………………….. 

Parent Signature                                                                   Date 

             BOAT AWARDS 

                 Congratulations to these students: 
                   K/1: Aisha & Dakota  

                         2/3/4: Takyla & Indee 

                         4/5/6: Jeremy & Dominic 

COMMUNITY NEWS 

Shoalhaven Giants AFL and Auskick: season commences on Sun 12th March from 9.00am to 10.30am at West St Oval 

Nowra. The Auskick Program, Under 9s and Under 11s are ideal for Boys and Girls from  4 -11 years. Come and try or 

contact Jodi Evans 0437 625 003 


